
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notice of Short Divide Road Closure 

 

Please be advised that the Cache County Public Works Department and Box Elder County Road 
Department will close Short Divide Road for both counties to do road maintenance from Monday, 
September 23, 2024, until October 11, 2024. 

If you have any questions as to how this closure will affect you, please feel free to reach out to the Cache 
County Public Works at 435-755-1560.  

 

 


